
 

 
 

 

March 17, 2023 

 

 

 

Department of Public Instruction 
Attn:  Michelle Jones 
125 S. Webster Street 
Madison, WI 53703 
 

RE:  2021-2022 WISEstaff Data Errata 

 

This data errata letter to DPI is to correct the FTE on our fall staff report for the 2021-2022 

school year.  Mr. Tom Rich, Superintendent, was incorrectly reported as 1.0 FTE, when in fact 

he should have been reported as .50 FTE. 

 

Thank you for your assistance, 

 

Linda Stehling 
Executive Assistant 
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